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School Sports Partnership




Sport For All
GENERAL INFORMATION

Arrival and Registration –Please make sure you arrive in plenty of time to park and register before the opening ceremony commences at 10am prompt. We will not be waiting for schools to arrive as this is not fair on other children and teachers who have assembled on time.  

Parking –as you will know from previous years there is not a great deal of space for parking or at least not for parking 40 coaches! Therefore please can we ask that if you will be arriving by coach that you speak to your driver and make them aware of this. If your driver is dropping you off and then leaving please can we ask that they do not come onto the site but drop off out the front on Whitehill Road. 
Registration –once you have been dropped of it is important that you register your school at the registration table and then assemble on the Astroturf pitches, ready for the opening ceremony which will commence at 10am promptly. 
Weather –if the weather is looking inclement on the day of the event a decision will be made the day before hand as to whether to go ahead or not. There are no indoor facilities available at the complex so if the forecast is for persistent rain then it is likely the event will have to be cancelled. Any decision will be made by mid-morning on Wednesday 19th June at the latest. This will give schools as much time as possible to inform parents and cancel transport arrangements. We very much hope this isn’t the case however, so fingers crossed for lots of sunshine!  There is no shade at the complex so schools should bring their own shelter if they require shade at lunch time.  
Photography –there will be photographers from the local media present on the day so if you have any children who are not allowed to be photographed/filmed it is your responsibility to ensure they can be clearly identified. At the registration desk please ask for a red sticker and display it clearly on the child. 
Rest stops – there will be rest stops for each group built into the programme of activities and these along with the lunch break should give children and staff alike plenty of time to go to the toilet and have a drink. Please make sure all children bring water and lunch with them.
T-Shirts – We will get these to you at least a week before the event, if not sooner.
What to bring –please make sure children and staff alike come prepared for the weather e.g warm clothing, sun hats, water, sun cream. There is no cover from the rain/sun on site. 

Fun –this is what the day is all about! We want all of the children involved to enjoy their day and leave having had the most positive experience they can. The day is all about having a go at lots of different and often new, activities and just doing your best - so please make sure children are aware of this. There will be no winners or losers just lots of smiling faces we hope. We will be giving each teacher a set of Spirit of the Games certificates and stickers to award to those children in their group who they think have best displayed the values of honesty, teamwork, determination, passion, self-belief and respect. 
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